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January  

16 Y3/Y4 - Roman Baths trip 

24 Poet AF Harrold visit to school 

February  

01 Mobile library visit to school – library cards needed 

01 Pre-loved clothing collection – pre-school car park  9-9.15 am 

10 Last day of term 

15 Mobile library visit to school – library cards needed 

15 Christingle Service and Simple Communion - 10.30am at St Mary’s Church West 

Harptree – come and make your own Christingle 

20 First Day of Term 

March  

01 Road Safety Day 

02 World Book Day 

17 Red Nose Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS to our Stars of the Week and Head teacher Award Winners 

 

 Euan, Thomas, Maisie, Marnie, Jasper, Rowan, Holly, Poppy, Theo, Elsie and Henry 



 

 Perseverance  

This term, our Christian value is perseverance. We will be exploring what this means in our 

assemblies and classes and trying our best in all areas of the curriculum. 

_______________________________________ 

 

A visit from South West Music Outreach Service 
 

 

On Friday 6th January we were delighted to welcome four musicians from South West Music 

Outreach Service who performed together in a folk band.  They taught the children about the 

instruments they had, how they worked and performed a selection of music, including Happy 

birthday in Ukranian.  The children got involved by asking lots of questions and did some 

movement and dance to the music. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the Little 

Owl team (yellow) who won the 

house point competition last term.  

They enjoyed a mufti day as a 

special treat. 

 

Viki Walker (Harry and Charlie’s mum) is organising 

another preloved clothing collection for the PTA and 

Preschool. Anyone can donate clean, dry, reusable 

clothing, shoes, jewellery, belts or bags.  Please drop off 

9-9.15am in the Preschool car park on Wednesday 1st 

February or contact Viki to arrange an earlier drop off 

time at her house – she can often be found in the 

playground at pick up times. Thank you! 

 

Everyone is invited to the 

Christingle Service and Simple 

Communion on Sunday 15th 

January at 10.30am at St Mary’s 

Church West Harptree.  Come 

and make your own Cristingle!  

There will be a collection for the 

Children’s Society. 

 

 

Don’t forget Adventurers Youth Group restarts Friday 

13th January at West Harptree hall. Open to years 3-6. 

 



 

  
BOOK OF THE WEEK  

This week’s book comes recommended by Mrs Louden 

 

 

 

Mrs Loudon says, ‘I recommend ‘Who Let the Gods Out’ by Maz Evans. This is a great book if you 

like Greek mythology or astrology. I read this with my class a couple of years ago and we were 

laughing the whole way through!’ (recommended for Y4+) 

 

Please bring library cards to school  

on  

Wednesday 1st February 2023 

for the mobile library 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  


